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July 15, 1994*i- ,

Docket No. 50-170

Dr. Robert Bumgarner, Director
Armed Forces Radiobiology Research Institute
Naval Medical Command, National Capitol Region
Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Dear Dr. Bumgarner:

SUBJECT: ARMED FORCES RADI0 BIOLOGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE TRIGA REACTOR OPERATOR
REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM (TAC NO. M87196)

We have reviewed the changes to the Armed Forces Radiobiology Research
Institute (AFRRI) operator requalification program, that were transmitted by
letter dated August 6, 1993. Our review indicates the proposed changes are
consistent with the established review criteria of 10 CFR Part 55 and are,

therefore, acceptable.

The review of your program identified potential generic issues in areas where
no changes were requested. Specifically, the issues relate to potential
differences between requalification program requirements in accordance with 10
CFR 55.59(c) and the requirements on individual operators to complete the
program in accordance with 10 CFR 55.59(a). We have discussed these issues
with your Reactor Facility Director to ensure that AFRRI understands the
issues. We are continuing our evaluations of these issues and will inform you
of their resolution in the future.

Sincerely,

Original signed by: Alexander Adams /for
Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Operating Reactor Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Docket No. 50-170

Dr. Robert Bumgarner, Direct. r
Armed Forces Radiobiology Research Institute
Naval Medical Command, National Capitol Region
Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Dear Dr. Bumgarner:

SUBJECT: ARMED FORCES RAD 10B10 LOGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE TRIGA REACTOR OPERATOR
REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM (TAC NO. M87196)

We have reviewed the changes to the Armed Forces Radiobiology Research
Institute (AFRRI) operator requalification program, that were transmitted by
letter dated August 6, 1993. Our review indicates the proposed changes are
consistent with the established review criteria of 10 CFR Part 55 and are,
therefore, acceptable.

The review of your program identified potential generic issues in areas where
no changes were requested. Specifically, the issues relate to potential
differences between requalification program requirements in accordance with 10
CFR 55.59(c) and the requirements on individual operators to complete the
program in accordance with 10 CFR 55.59(a). We have discussed these issues
with your Reactor Facility Director to ensure that AFRRI understands the
issues. We are continuing our evaluations of these issues and will inform you
of their resolution in the future.

Sincerely,

hh2cv[],
-,

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior ject Ianager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Operating Reactor Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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CC:

Director, Maryland Office of
Planning

301 West Preston Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21201

County Executive
Montgomery County Government
Rockville, Maryland 20850

Reactor Facility Director
Armed Forces Radiobiology

Research Institute
National Naval Medical Center
Bethesda, Maryland 20814
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